
Calling All Parents and Caregivers: 

A Great Book Fair Can NEVER  
Have Too Many Volunteers! 

 

From 12/8-12/11, The Neighborhood School is holding its annual Scholastic Book Fair to 

motivate students to read more. But we need some help!!! Join our volunteer group 

and help us plan and run TNS’s best reading event ever!  

 

These are some of the areas we need help with… 

 •  Advertising      •  Decorating 

 •  Setting up the Fair     •  Securing community sponsors 

 •  Organizing the teacher’s wish lists •  Helping shoppers at the Fair 

 •  Working at the Fair     •  Packing up the Fair 

   

 

We would appreciate all that you can do! Contact Nanine Blomstrom at 646-339-1287 

or via email: nanineib@me.com.  Thank you!!!! 
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